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Minutes of Informal Discussion Session – 12th June, 2012 

City Administrator Office, City Hall 

 

Members Present: 

Deputy Mayor Dion Leslie 

Councilor Phillip Willoughby  

Councilor Dean Samuels      

Councilor Kevin Singh 

Councilor Michael Theus       

Councilor Roger Espejo  

Councilor Alain Gonzalez 

Councilor Bernard Pitts  

Others Present: 

Mrs. Candice Burke, City Administrator 

 

The Deputy Mayor chaired and called the informal session to order at 4:15pm.   

 

There was a discussion regarding the electing of members for The Belize City Local 

Building Authority. Councilors made suggestions for members and decided to make the 

following recommendations. 
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Recommendations 

• Froylan Alvarado as Chairman  

• Hershel Armstrong as member 

• Douglas Morrison as member 

• Councilor Dean Samuels as Ex-officio member 

• Councilor Eric Chang as Ex- Officio member 

• City Engineer- Ms. Kamilah Cardona as member 

• City Planner- Benjamin Mendoza as member 

• And lastly write letters to two (2) different governmental departments namely Fire 

Department and Health Department asking each to select a representative on their 

behalf to be members of The Belize City Local Building Authority. 

All those in favor of the above recommendations for the Belize City Local Building 

Authority members: DL, RE, MT, BP, KS, PW, AG, DS 

 

The informal session was adjourned at 4:55pm. 

 

* * * * * 


